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First Communion Class has begun with a wonderful first session. The students are 
eager to learn about Jesus and the beauty of our Catholic faith. Our next session is 
October 15, 3:30-5pm. If you are still interested, please contact Brenda Murphy at 
(408) 804-0477 or  Hidalia Haney at (530) 412-4032 who is bilingual.  October 15 
will be the firm deadline for acceptance into this two-year program. Attendance at 
Mass every Sunday is an ongoing, non-negotiable requirement, at  Catholic church 
for you and your child.  Remember, Mass should be your excuse for missing 
everything else.   
 
We are looking for a teacher for 8th and 9th grader Confirmation students-. Please, 
please think and pray about it. It would be a one-year course, and we will provide 
the materials. Thank you! 
 


